
March 23, 2021 

Debra A. Howland  
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10  
Concord, NH  03301 

Via Electronic Mail 

Re: DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities;  
Distribution Service Rate Case; Errata Sheet for Staff Testimony 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing in the above referenced proceeding is an Errata Sheet for the 
testimony of Stephen P. Frink, Director, Gas & Water Division, which was filed on behalf of the 
Commission Staff in this docket on March 18, 2021. 

Staff certifies that copies of this letter and the enclosures have been served on the parties 
(electronically) upon filing with the Commission.  Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 
secretarial letter, this filing is made electronically only; no paper copies are provided.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Paul B. Dexter 
Staff Attorney  
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